ROTORUA

LAKES COUNCIL

AVAILABILITY OF
‘SUMMARY OF DECISIONS
REQUESTED’'ON PLAN
CHANGE 1: MINOR
CHANGES TO THE
ROTORUA DISTRICT PLAN

Rotorua Lakes Council has prepared a Summary of
Decisions Reguested on Plan Change 1.

Further submissions are now sought on the
submissions that have been made.

More Information
The Summary of Decsions Requested and copies of
submissions can be viewed at:

* www.rotorualakescoundl.nz/

* Customer Service, Rotorua Lakes Council,
1061 Haupapa Street

* Rotorua Library, 1228 Pukuatua 5treet

Additionally, should you wish to discuss any of
the proposed changes please conmtact Coundil on
07 348 4199 or email kate.dahm@rotorualc.nz

Certain persons can make a further submission
The following persons may make a further

submission in support of, or in opposition to, any
original submission:

* Any person representing a relevant aspect of the
public interest.

* Any person that has an interest in the proposed
plan change greater than the interest of the
general public.

A further submission can only be made in support
of, or in opposition to, a submission made on the
plan change.

The closing date for further submissions is Friday,
17 February 2017.

The Resource Management Act 1991 specifies the
format to be used for making a submission. Further
submission forms are available on request and can be
downloaded from our website.

Within five working days of providing the further
submission to the Coundil, a copy must ako be served
on the person who made the original submission.

Geoff Williams
Chief Exacutive

This notice is given under CLAUSE 7, FIRST SCHEDULE
OF THE RESOURCEMANAGEMENT ACT 1991.

Note: Rotorua Lakes Council is the operating name of
Rotorua District Council
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